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July 28, 2016 

Mr. Donald J. Trump 

Donald J. Trump for President 

725 Fifth Avenue  

Trump Tower 

New York, New York 10022  

Dear Mr. Trump: 

The Society for Women’s Health Research (SWHR ®) would like to extend their 

sincerest congratulations to you as the Republican nominee for President of the United 

States.  

SWHR, a national nonprofit organization located in the heart of Washington, D.C., is the 

thought-leader in promoting research on biological differences in disease. For more than 

25 years, our organization has brought attention to the variety of diseases and conditions 

that disproportionately or predominately impact women, and is dedicated to transforming 

women’s health through science, advocacy, and education.  

As you transition into your general election campaign, SWHR hopes that you will 

strongly advocate for the continued research and funding of the study of sex differences 

in diseases and medication use, mental health, violence against women, and other 

important health policy issues that affect women.  

We hope you will make women’s health a prominent component of your campaign. 

Congratulations and best of luck in the upcoming general election. 

Respectfully, 

Heather Boyd, MPP 

Director of Public Policy 

Society for Women’s Health Research 

mailto:heather@swhr.org

